


REGULAR MEETING OF THE
NORTH SUMMIT SCHOOL BOARD
WILL BE HELD IN THE 
NORTH SUMMIT SCHOOL DISTRICT OFFICE


Wednesday, December 4, 2024

6:30 P.M.








In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this meeting should notify Jerre Holmes, Superintendent at 65 South Main.  Notification should be given at least three working days prior to the meeting.  (435-336-5654)





